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October 31st, 1931.

Dr. Alfred Stansfield. 
Department of Metallurgy, 
Me 0111 University.

Dear Dr. Stansfield,

1 am glad to know that you are making satisfactory progress towards complete re­
covery from your recent serious illness, but I am 
sure you should follow Dr. Sorlmger’s advice and not leave the house too soon.

ith reference to your daughter, whom I know, helping you during the remaining two 
months of this year to do some work at home, I am 
asking Mr. Slassoo to see her and make arrangements.

« 1 th all kind wishes,
I am.

Ever yours faithfully.

Prinoipal,
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